
 

 

 
TO:   Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 

 

FROM:  Brittni Nix, Director of Planning & Economic Development  

 

DATE:  December 20, 2022 

 

SUBJECT: Dacula Crossing improvement proposal   

__________________________________________________________________  

 

The City of Dacula staff requested a proposal from Bowan Consulting Group Ltd. 

to design and bid the Dacula Crossing improvement project. The provided proposal 

includes creating construction documents, bid management, and construction 

administration for $32,000.  

The improvement project includes 6” deep patch milling sections of asphalt 

failures, standard 2 1/2” asphalt milling, asphalt repaving, replacing street signage, 

and restriping. The listed corrections would serve to bridge insufficient subsurface 

soil conditions while correcting failures in the existing roadway. The OPCC 

(Opinion of Probable Construction Cost) totals $327,060. The City was awarded 

$72,862.23 through the FFY-2023 Local Maintenance Improvement Grant (LMIG) 

for the subject project. The remainder of the project will be funded using SPLOST 

monies.  

Staff requests approving Bowman’s proposal in the amount of $32,000 for the 

stated services as provided.  

 

 

Best Regards,  

 

Brittni Nix, Director of Planning & Economic Development 


